
Thursday 7th November 2019 – Infants 

 

This week, Mr Mills came across to Warthill to talk about the changes that we see in Autumn.  

We read the book ‘Leaf Man’ and set off for the field to make our own leaf creations. 

 

Unfortunately, the weather took a turn for the worse - but that didn’t stop us!  We simply built 

dens in which we could show off our awesome autumnal designs.   

    


